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Notice has been received of the following questions from Members of the Council to be 

put to the Council meeting. 

1. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor J Wallace 
 

Can the Elected Mayor tell me if any transactions between the Council and the North 

Tyneside Trading Company or its subsidiaries have been so arranged or will be so 

arranged as to reduce or minimise the payments of taxes and duties ? 

 
2. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor K Barrie 

 
Can the Mayor confirm she is putting a further £2 million pounds into this year’s budget 

to improve our roads and pavements and due to the current financial position of the 

budget can the Mayor tell us if she will be borrowing or using the airport dividends to 

pay for the work. 

 
3. Question to the Elected Mayor by Councillor K Barrie 

 
Can the Mayor tell me who changed the North Tyneside Council Logo and what 

consultation took place and when? 
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